
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Resead, 
 
the satisfaction for the success of our surgical 

“marathon” is great but we are conscious of the merit of 

many important figures of national and international 

gynaecology, who wanted to honour us with their 

excellent participation. 

We believe your presence has been significant, so we 

want you to know we are grateful to you for the time 

you devoted to us. 

We hope this extraordinarily exciting experience 

contributed to strengthen our friendship. 

 
See you in 2012. 
 
 
      Carmine, Annamaria e Mario Malzoni 
 
 
 
 
 


